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PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide written comments in response to the 
proposed tariff changes to authorize the use of Monday-Only Gas price index 
published by the Intercontinental Exchange (ICE) on Fridays. PG&E supports the 
proposed tariff language with one caveat. Since Monday-Only prices often have very 
low liquidity, PG&E is concerned that these prices may be subject to manipulation. 
PG&E supports the use of Monday-Only prices if CAISO conducts periodic reviews to 
ensure that there is no price manipulation. 
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